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March 20, 1962 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RD 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary:- 

This letter is your verification of reception of 
our radio station KSSS on February 25, 1962. 

It is always a pleasure hearing from the DX fans 
and I wish you a very pleasant DX season. 

Your, ncel)eiYy\ 

Ja 'lakeGley 
Chief Engineer 
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